Queensland Government

Cabinet – February 2013
Government response to portfolio committee recommendations about the Body Corporate and Community Management and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2012
Attorney-General and Minister for Justice

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]On 14 September 2012, the Attorney-General and Minister for Justice introduced the Body Corporate and Community Management and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2012 (the Bill) into the Queensland Parliament.
2. Following introduction, the Bill was referred to the Queensland Parliament’s Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee (the Committee) for its detailed examination. 
3. Cabinet noted the Committee tabled its report about the Bill in the Legislative Assembly on 22 November 2012.
4. Cabinet approved the Government response to recommendations made by the Committee for tabling in the Legislative Assembly by the Attorney-General and Minister for Justice.
5. Cabinet approved that the Attorney-General and Minister for Justice move amendments to the Bill during consideration in detail.
6. Cabinet noted that following passage of the Bill, the Attorney-General and Minister for Justice will commence a broader review of issues concerning contribution schedule lot entitlements in community titles schemes, including an examination of options for reintroducing a mechanism for adjusting lot entitlements.
7. Attachments
· Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee Report No. 16 on the Body Corporate and Community Management and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2012
· Queensland Government Response to the Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee Report No. 16 on the Body Corporate and Community Management and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2012
